My name is Holly Dobson, and on the Silent Auction Committee for Lake Travis Elementary School's PTA.  Our goal is to raise $30,000 for the upcoming school year.  As LTE just reopened in the fall of 2005, we have a very large wish list from the faculty and staff that we would like to fulfill for 2007/2008, including many science items to have supplies for our science lab.  
 

We are currently looking for silent auction donations and/or fall carnival sponsors for our fall carnival on Saturday, November 3rd.  We are starting early this year in hopes that we won't be hitting businesses in the fall when everyone is very busy.  It also gives the businesses and individuals more advertising time with us starting this early.
 

Our fall carnival and silent auction were our largest fundraisers of the year.  Attached are the letter and forms explaining the fundraiser.  We are trying to gather our donations by June 18, 2007, so that we have the summer to get the bid sheets together and prepare for the silent auction.  
 

Please let us know if you would like to participate!  Thank you for your time!
 

Holly Dobson
512-243-7808

Hdobson@austin.rr.com
 

 

